
 

 

 

 

 

 

September 14, 2021 

 

Ameren Illinois Comments to the  

Illinois Power Agency's 2022 Draft Electricity Procurement Plan 

Ameren Illinois appreciates the opportunity to submit the following few minor comments to the Illinois Power 

Agency's (IPA) 2022 Draft Plan for Public Comment dated August 16, 2021.  

Overall, we are in agreement with the Plan's hedging proposals.  However, we did have some minor 

comments/suggestions for your consideration. 

 

1. On page 45 LCR is defined as "locational capacity requirement", later LCR is again defined on page 47 

as "Local Clearing Requirement", referring to the MISO Tariff.   The second definition is consistent 

with our understanding.  

2. Table E-10 through E-15 appear to have the wrong years in the header. 

3. Figure 3-4 may have the wrong years in the footer. 

 

 
  

 

 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Gregory S. Weiss 
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